
Sent:  May 13, 2020 10:45 AM 

From:  Chik Bing 

To:  clerks@richmondhill.ca; simone.fiore@richmondhill.ca 

Subject: D02-20001 

Good morning Simone 

 I am writing to you that the letter you send to us is misleading, and I would strongly 
suggest that an update information to mail to all party of interest before holding this 
meeting. 

 In your letter you mention quote “ The subject lands have a frontage of 42 metres 
(137.8feet) along Major Mackenzie Drive Wes” 

I am the property owner of 52 Major Mackenzie West, I don’t see how Yeda Major 
Mackenzie Inc can make the claim without my consent. 

I believe this is a violation of my rights, I would consider this document issue by your 
department is wrong and misleading. 

I strongly recommend you to resent the information and allow all parties concern 
including the neighbour hood affected to have enough time to process the new 
information before the meeting. 

Particularly under the stress of Covic-19 crisis, the misleading information your office 
presented to us is the last thing I want to add on my shoulder. 

 Thanks in advance for your prompt attention to this matter. 

 Best regards 

Alice Chik 

52 Major Mackenzie West 


